
 

 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Water Commissioners 
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Convened:  5:07 p.m.        Adjourned:  5:40 p.m. 

Present:  F. DeToma, D. Russell, K. Bedard, M. Aiken, and J. Carbin-Bryan 

A representative of Palmer Paving has asked to place a self-contained trailer on Water Department 
property for the duration of paving Route 116 (from Gagne’s  corner to the Notch).  State Inspectors will 
be using the trailer during the paving.    
 
M. Aiken announced he is officially retired from the Fire Department. 
 
The Water Commissioners discussed the meeting held last week between the Water and Fire 
Department staff.  F. DeToma would like to have a meeting with the Prudential Committee to discuss 
working towards unity. 
 
A discussion was had regarding the Treasurers position.  The Water Commissioners feel they should 
have an equal vote in the appointment process for the position as half of the Treasurers salary is paid by 
them.  F. DeToma suggested that the Water Commissioners attend the next Prudential Committee 
meeting to discuss this with them. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Carbin-Bryan 
Administrative Assistant 


